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Thank you to everyone who contributed to 

our collection for Porchlight. We are pleased 

to announce we have raised £460.46 for this 

local charity. We are delighted that GAD 

Architects (the Project Managers for the 

Swimming Pool refurbishment project) have 

also decided to support Porchlight this 

Christmas. 

There’s not enough time this week for a whole 

Newsletter, but here are some final updates: 

Don’t forget to place your orders for 

copies of the Rec and KS1 Superstar 

Nativity Performance! 

Y3’s stained glass windows 

Performing Arts’ Spitfire Nativity 

Term 3 starts on Thursday, 3rd January 2019 at 8.55am. Don’t be late! 

http://www.chevening.kent.sch.uk


Our Swimming Pool - Let's make a Splash! 

The Governors invite all parents and friends to a 

Splash Event to discover all about the swimming 

pool refurbishment. This will be on Thurs 31st Jan  

2019, 7 - 8.30pm in the School Hall. Come and en-

joy a fish and chip supper, with BYO drinks, 

presentation of progress to date, fundraising plans, 

plus a water themed quiz that you can dive into!  

So “seas the day”, have some fun and help us 

make the pool a water-tight reality!  

 

Tickets will go on sale in January, £10 per person 

(includes cod and chips).  Please contact Prue   

Burrlock - pburrlock@chevening.kent.sch.uk            

for tickets. 

Thank you Chevening House for our tree. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

everyone for your compassion and 

generosity of time, thought and effort for 

the school, staff and, above all, our 

children.  

 

We are particularly grateful to our 

volunteers who unstintingly tackle 

many tasks and duties. Without you, 

the school would not be able to provide 

vibrant and varied activities and 

experiences for our children—thank 

you again! 

 

For your diaries: 

Volunteer Readers’ Welcome Workshop 

with Mrs Edwards & Miss Minnis:  

Tue 8th Jan 2.30pm. 

Designed by Cy, Class 6 
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